

Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

September 10, 2002

City Attorney Grant Langley Room 800-City Hall

Attn: Assistant City Atty. Thomas Gartner

Dear Mr. Langley:

Enclosed find a copy of File Number 011264 which was considered by the Common Council at the last regular meeting of September 4, 2002 because of a Mayoral veto of the proposed ordinance. The Council failed to override the veto at said meeting and therefore the legislation was not passed. At the same meeting, File Number 020785 (copy enclosed) was introduced which is basically the same wording as the previous file and referred to the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee which meets on September 17, 2002.

A legal opinion is requested as to whether File Number 020785 has to go through the same identical process of a referral to the City Plan Commission for a recommendation and publication of a Class II notice under the State Statutes and City Code.

Since the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee may want to take up this matter (dependent upon your opinion) at their next regular meeting, your expeditious handling of this matter is respectfully requested.

Sincerely,

Hwikory Zeelenski Anthony Zielinski

Council Administration Manager

AJZ:dkf Enclosures

cc. Ald. Pratt
Ald. Henningsen
John Hyslop
Robert Harvey